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Dear Year 12 learner, 

Re: Ysgol Eirias Yr 12 Results Day 2024 

As you begin your exam period, | hope you can reflect upon the last year and feel proud of your 

achievements so far. 

Your exam results will be available to you on Thursday 15" August 2024. Please see below for a set 

of frequently asked questions. If you have any further questions, please ask your form tutor or Dr 

Greenslade. | 

FAQ: 

Where do | collect my results? 

Your results will be available for collection from school on Thursday 15‘ August, between 10am and 

11am. Please arrive at school and go to C Block for 10am, where you will be met by Dr Greenslade 

and the team who are distributing your results. 

Results will also be emailed to all learners via Talaxy at approximately 2pm. 

What if I can’t collect my results in person? 

Results will be emailed to all learners via Talaxy at approximately 2pm. 

If you are unable to collect your results in person, you can give authorisation for your parent/carer 

to collect your results at 10am. Please write a letter requesting this and ask your parent/carer to 

bring this letter plus a proof of their identity with them e.g., passport or driving license. 

When do | get my exam certificates? 

Certificates arrive in school mid-November. You will receive your certificates via your form tutor in 

December. 

On behalf of Mrs. Evans and all the staff at Ysgol Eirias, | wish you the best for the rest of the term, a 

lovely summer and of course for your results this summer. 

Best wishes, 

MUA, 27 
Mr. McKenzie 

Senior Deputy Headteacher 
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